
 

 
 

Buses on detours due to New Year’s Eve events 
 

Effective 6 a.m. December 29, 2021, and continuing through 6 p.m. January 2, 2022 unless otherwise 
noted, eight bus routes will be on detours due to New Year’s Eve events. The following detours will be in 
place during that time. 
 
Please plan to board buses at stops before and after the detours.  Buses will pick up and drop off 
passengers at any designated bus stops provided safe operations are maintained. Please refer to the 
Transit App on your mobile device for more detour information.  
 
6 Lebanon Pike – From downtown: Buses will detour on Broadway at 4th Avenue and resume the regular 
route on Hermitage Avenue at Korean Veterans Boulevard. To downtown: Buses will detour on Korean 
Veterans Boulevard at Hermitage Avenue to Central. 
 
18 Airport – From downtown (Express and Local trips): Buses will detour from Central and resume the 
regular route on 4th Avenue at Korean Veterans Boulevard.  
 
29 Jefferson (Effective 6 p.m. December 29 until 6 p.m. January 3) – From downtown: Buses will 
detour from Central and resume the regular route on Jefferson Street at Rosa Parks. To downtown: Buses 
will detour on Rosa Parks at Jefferson to Central. 
 
41 Golden Valley (Effective 6 p.m. December 29 until 6 p.m. January 3) – To downtown (A.M. trips): 
Buses will detour on Jefferson at Rep. John Lewis Way and resume the regular route on Rep. John Lewis 
Way at James Robertson. From downtown (P.M. trips): Buses will detour on James Robertson at Rep. 
John Lewis Way and resume the regular route on Jefferson at Rosa Parks. 
 
52 Nolensville Pike – From downtown: Buses will detour from Central and resume the regular route on 
4th Avenue at Korean Veterans Boulevard. 
 
55 Murfreesboro Pike – From downtown: Buses will detour from Central and resume the regular route 
on 4th Avenue at Korean Veterans Boulevard.  
 
64 Star Downtown Shuttle – From Riverfront: Buses will detour from Riverfront Station and resume the 
regular route on Rep. John Lewis Way at Commerce Street. To Riverfront (Effective 6 p.m. December 
29 until 6 p.m. January 3): Buses will detour on James Robertson Parkway at 6th Avenue and resume 
the regular route on 4th Avenue at Dr. Martin L. King Jr. Boulevard. 
 
93 Star West End Shuttle – From Riverfront: Buses will detour from Riverfront Station and resume the 
regular route on Broadway at 8th Avenue. 
 
For more information, please call Customer Care at 615-862-5950 weekdays from 6:30 a.m. to 8 p.m.,  
Saturdays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Sundays from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
 
 

 

ADA Coordinator: 615-862-5950 


